
Riverland Elementary School 

Retrieval of Student Items and Class Pictures  

 

Monday, June 1, 2020 

 

As always, we want to thank you for your continued support and flexibility, as we work through 

the Learning Never Closes initiative. We truly could not have gotten through these 

unprecedented times without your support and flexibility. 

As a reminder, our last day of school for the 2019-2020 school year is Tuesday, June 2nd. As 

such, please note that we will be returning students’ items and distributing class pictures to all 

students on Monday, June 1st, from 8:00 AM to 12:30 PM. In order to adhere to CDC guidelines 

and observe social distancing, we have designated pick-up times and locations according to 

grade levels. The designated pick-up times and locations for the various grades are as follows: 

 

Grade Time Location  

HeadStart 8:00 AM to 9:30 AM Staff Parking Area 

Kindergarten 8:00 AM to 9:30 AM Staff Parking Area 

First Grade 8:00 AM to 9:30 AM Bus Loop Area 

Second Grade 9:30 AM to 11:00 AM Staff Parking Area 

Third Grade 9:30 AM to 11:00 AM Bus Loop Area 

Fourth Grade 11:00 AM to 12:30 PM Staff Parking Area 

Fifth Grade 11:00 AM to 12:30 PM Bus Loop Area 

 

Please drive into the appropriate pick-up area according to your child’s grade level and patiently 

line up behind the car in front of you along the loop. We will distribute items in a drive-thru 

fashion, so we ask that you please remain in your car at all times; a staff member will walk to 

your car to obtain your child’s name and then bring your child’s belongings and class pictures, if 

you purchased class pictures. If you have multiple children across grade levels, please report to 

one of the designated pick-up areas and provide your children’s names; we will gather and 

provide you with your children’s belongings so that you do not have to return to school multiple 

times. 

We thank you in advance for your continued support, patience, and cooperation. We may be 

socially distant for the time being, but please trust that you are not alone.  

As always, we encourage you to do all that you must to ensure that you and your family remain 

safe and healthy; we encourage you to stay informed by accessing 

browardschools.com/coronavirus. Thank you.  

 

http://www.browardschools.com/coronavirus

